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Contact Information:

Marcy Miller, Community
Engagement Manager
802-371-2357
mmiller@fhistudio.com

Project Website
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Contractor Work

The contractor has been given the notice to
proceed, and work is expected to begin this
month. After August 28th, the paint contractor
is expected to begin installing the scaffolding
under the bridge. Lane closures, using flaggers
during the core hours (8 AM - 5 PM) of the
workday, will begin within the upcoming
weeks.

Members of the public are encouraged to visit
the project web pagefor more information. All
updates to construction activity will be posted
to the website regularly.

Public Meeting

The Vermont Agency of Transportation
(VTrans) hosted a public meeting on Thursday,
July 27th to discuss information on the short-
and long-term construction schedule and
general traffic impacts. Thanks to all those that
joined us in-person and online!

The project team posted the public meeting
materials to the Document Library page. You
can find the meeting presentation, video, and
meeting summary on this page.

If you have questions or comments, please
reach out to the community engagement
consultant, Marcy Miller.

To learn more about VTrans Construction Projects, visit our projects website.




